SECRET SANTA

December 3rd, 2020

228-2000 darlene.perron @nbed.nb.ca

Dear Gr. 4-5's,

Wouldn't it be nice to spread a little joy & bring a smile to a classmates face by surprising them with a little gift? Here's the plan! Let's do a Secret Santa Gift Exchange!

How you say? One at a time, a student will pull a name out of the bag and keep it a secret. Over the next couple of weeks, we will try to see if we can secretly get to know what your classmate likes. Don't tell anyone in the class whose name you picked! Let's keep that to ourselves until the gift exchange. Jot down ideas secretly in your agenda to keep track. When you have figured out what your classmate likes, go shopping. Here's your mission: You can only spend \$10!!! Can you do it?

Please bring in your Secret Santa gift on Dec. 14th. The gift exchange will be on Dec. 18th.

Please contact Mme Perron if you have any further questions.

Mme Perron ☺

Young Entrepreneur Show

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Your child(ren) have been working hard here at school and home on getting their businesses up and running. During class time, they have been making business plans, doing market research, creating their products, making up advertisement posters and creating a virtual market. However, we are running out of time!! Therefore, this letter is to inform you that this is the last weekend students will have to finish making their products. Most products should be here at school by Monday, December 7th, 2020. They will be given some class time to work on last minute things however, the bulk of the work should be done this weekend. Your child will sell their products here at school to the student body during the Entrepreneur Market on December 10th, 2020 and if they have any products left over, they will sell them at the Virtual Market (online) December 11th, 2020.

If you have any questions about the market, please feel free to contact the school at 228-2000.

